
 

        

               
             

             
              

       

                
                
  

             
      

              
                

           

              
        

           

         
  

            
           

  

Dear Sir, 

Thank you for your report regarding Kate Angharad Hyatt. 

I have responded below as requested but should like to point out that the response time 
given has been extremely short considering the nature of this matter. Also, that the 
scarcity of detail or context in the initial correspondence (09/08/2022) made it difficult to 
discern whether the email was genuine or a hoax. However, I am responding as thoroughly 
as possible in order to meet your deadline. 

An initial review of our records does not show any student by the above name as having 
attended one of our courses. On the said dates you mention, there were no Hands of Light 
Academy courses running. 

Regarding , Hands of Light Academy is a teaching establishment and we do not 
dispense the above-named substance to our students. 

We undertake screening of all our students prior to them undertaking any course with us. 
If any student divulged such a history, we would not accept them onto a course as the 
nature of the work is challenging and can bring up emotional content. 

In regards to what actions will be taken by Hands of Light Academy, we will: 
1. Ensure the continued, thorough screening of all prospective students. 

2. Educate our staff about the use of hallucinogens and their potential dangers. 

3. Maintain vigilance regarding students’ behaviour and habits whilst under our 
care and supervision 

4. Inform the relevant authorities if we have reason to suspect a student or 
member of staff is presenting a potential danger to themselves or another 

 
Co-Founder & Principal 
Hands of Light Academy (HOLA)
Healing & Energy Works for Empowerment & Transformation 




